
 

 

 

February 15, 2019 

 

Dear Friends and Fellow Lake Property Owners, 

 

This letter is to inform you of several changes to the Big Bass/Little Bass Lake Association board.  As of 

January 2019, the following board members have tendered their resignations: Tony Ellis, Denise Brewer, 

Christina Hinken, and Charlie Young.  We would like to thank all of them for their many years serving our 

lake community.   

The interim board is currently comprised of the following people: Susie Conklin (Acting Secretary), Marty 

DeVries (Acting Vice President) and Lisa Adams (Acting President). 

During this transition, we ask for your help.  If you would like to continue to enjoy our beautiful lakes 

and community, please consider volunteering for a board position.  All positions will be considered 

interim until later this summer.  Per our by-laws, formal board nominations will be requested at the June 

15th Lake Association meeting, with the election held at the August Lake Association meeting. 

There are many new(er) residents on the lakes…what a great way to get to know your neighbors!  

Please consider volunteering.  Things get solved if you get involved! 

Don’t hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns.  We look forward to seeing you at the June 

Lake Association meeting. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Adams 
231-729-3355 
sciencechick01@yahoo.com 
 
Martin DeVries 
616-498-1291 
mdevries@grcc.edu 
 
Susie Conklin 
517-581-0903 
csconklin90@gmail.com 
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